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Ohio Wesleyan is pleased to honor Don Berg, Class of 1951, with an Alumni Award for his years of service to 

the University. 

 

Cited by the Alumni Board of Directors as “a treasure of knowledge of the alumni body and of Ohio Wesleyan 

traditions,” Mr. Berg served as University Editor from 1962 to 1984. During those twenty-two years, his duties 

included editing the alumni magazine, the college catalog, and various student and admissions publications, as 

well as serving as advisor to the student yearbook and almost single-handedly organizing and implementing 

Commencement for several years. 

 

Don Berg’s understanding of the intricate network comprising the Ohio Wesleyan family, his prodigious 

memory, and his knowledge of academic protocol can be matched by few and will be greatly missed in the years 

ahead. The Ohio Wesleyan Alumni Association thanks him for his years of dedications on its behalf. 
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